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Summer Holidays

The school will close at 12.30 p.m. on Friday June 21st for summer holidays.

Arrangements for going home are as follows:

All children will form a guard of honor for 6th class pupils at 12 noon. 6th Class

pupils will leave after the Guard of honor and we will let the other children leave as

follows:

12.20 p.m. Junior Infants and siblings

12.25 p.m. Senior Infants and siblings

12.25 p.m. Bus pupils

12.30 p.m. Everyone else

Sports Day

Just a reminder that we will have our Sports Day next Monday as unfortunately we

had to cancel yesterday due to the weather. Please make sure children wear

tracksuits coming to school.

School Mass

We will have our End of year “Thanksgiving” Mass on Tuesday June 18th at 10 a.m.

in the church. All welcome.

Graduation Celebration for Rang VI - Thursday June 20th
We will have our graduation ceremony for Rang VI on Thursday night at 7 p.m. in
Scoil Bhríde.

Parents’ Association Clothes Collection

The collection will continue next week.



Cork City Sports

Congratulations to everyone who represented Scoil Bhríde in the Cork City and

County Sports! The children brought home many plaques and trophies. We are so

proud of your achievements! Thanks to Ms Dorgan, Emilija and Miss Hynes for

coordinating and supporting the children on the day. Special thanks also to all the

parents who supported the children on the day.

Green Schools Party

Thank you to the Green Schools Committee and Ms Murphy for organising a

wonderful party last Wednesday to celebrate our achievement of the 7th Green

Flag. Special Thanks to Helen McGrath who made the amazing gigantic cake for all

to enjoy!

It was a wonderful celebration!

Scoil Bhríde’s Got Talent

Our annual Scoil Bhríde’s Got Talent competition will take place on Wednesday,

June 19th. Best of luck to all the participants.

Book Rental Books

I appeal to parents to return the PM readers as they will be needed for next year.

Lost & Found

Our Lost & Found basket is full with jumpers, coats etc. Please check if you are

missing any. Any items left in the basket on Wednesday, June 19th will be donated

to the Parents’ Association Clothes Collection Fundraiser.

Mise le meas,

Mairéad Uí Íomhair


